

Subj: **A positive step**
Date: 12/29/2005 9:34:02 AM Eastern Standard Time
From: Rbtfield
To: ESchreiber@LNPNNews.com

To: Ernest Schreiber

From: Robert Field

Ernie:

Something very positive you could immediately do is to write an editorial calling for the County, City and Authority to jointly commission a genuine feasibility study. I understand it would take three to four weeks to obtain a draft and another week or two for all three to comment. So if they act by mid-January, a final report could be available in say five weeks, in ample time for bid openings.

Without a real feasibility study, grants will be in danger and the community will remain divided.

I have never been against a convention center / hotel project. I have been against a convention center / hotel project where there is no evidence to suggest that it will succeed!

Kind wishes.

Robert